PPCMA Update 03-29-07

Dear PPCMA Members:


Just a couple of quick items for this week's update.


RV, Boat & Trailer Parking Lawsuit
"Pecan Plantation Unincorporated Association of Concerned Property Owners versus Pecan Plantation Owners Association, Inc., Cause No. C2007-00159 pending before the Honorable Wayne Bridewell, 249th Judicial District Court"
The subject hearing, scheduled for 1:30 pm Thursday March 29th at the Johnson County Courthouse HAS BEEN CANCELED. 
The PPOA has filed a motion to transfer venue and move the lawsuit, filed in Johnson County, back to Hood County. Additionally, PPOA filed a second motion to transfer the venue before a ruling on the Temporary Restraining Order (TRO) is made. PPOA also filed a third motion to dismiss the lawsuit. Under Texas Rule of Civil Procedure 87, the Plaintiffs must be given 45 days notice before the Court can hear the venue motions. As such, an agreement has been reached between the Plaintiffs and PPOA to delay the hearing at least 45 days.

Under terms of the agreement, the parties are to behave as stated in the TRO.  In other words, no actions will be taken against any homeowner by the PPOA with respect to enforcement of the board's recent interpretation of the RV, Boat & Trailer Parking issue prior to the hearing.

Once a hearing is scheduled, the Court will entertain and rule on:

1. PPOA's Motion for Leave to Consider Motion to Transfer Venue Prior to Hearing on Plaintiff's Request for Temporary Injunction

2. PPOA's Motion to Transfer Venue

3. PPOA's Motion to Dismiss the Lawsuit

4. The Plaintiff's Request for Temporary Injunction


PPCMA will endeavor to get scheduling details regarding the hearing to you once they are available.
By-Laws Committee Meeting (3/27/07)

The By-Laws Committee met in an interim meeting to work on general improvements to the Rules and Regulations document.  Normally By-Laws Committee meets monthly on the 2nd Tuesday of each month. However, during the undertaking of this project (the review and updating of the Rules and Regulations), the Committee will be meeting on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month.  The normal meeting time will be 1:00. The Committee will be coordinating with various other committees and interest groups with regard to the different sections of the Rules and Regulations.  This review will continue with ACC Committee Chairman Paul Greer and Compliance Officer Brent Hamilton at the next meeting, April 10th at 1 pm.

This review is intended to clarify and update the Rules and Regulations, as well as to iron out any conflicts between the other various documents (i.e. By-Laws, C&R’s, Policies and Procedures) we all agree to abide by when we become members.  This is a huge undertaking which will require some time to complete.  We applaud the Committee for their dedication and commitment in this project.
Thank you,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen
John Gehring
Mike "Robo" Robinius
Ray Stallings
Dan White
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